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Staff's Status Report


COMES NOW the Staff (“Staff”) of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) and respectfully states as follows:


1.
On June 9, 2003, Richard K. Smith applied for a change of electric supplier, from Aquila, Inc. (“Aquila”) to Osage Valley Electric Cooperative (“Osage”), to accommodate construction of a residential subdivision in the Harvest Hill area of Peculiar, Missouri.  Attached to the application was a verified statement from Osage, indicating its consent to the requested change.  On June 23, 2003, Aquila likewise filed its verified consent to the change.    


2.
In an Order dated June 27, 2003, the Commission directed the Staff to file “a recommendation or a status report regarding the recommendation no later than July 28, 2003.”    

3.
The subject application presents what appears to be a unique situation.  The Staff is considering whether the situation might more appropriately be addressed via a different type of application; specifically, a territorial agreement.  The Staff expects to file its Recommendation no later than August 13, 2003.    

WHEREFORE, the Staff submits its Status Report in this proceeding.
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